
 

Upcoming Bowling Changes 25-26 

 

 

  

Starting with the 2025-2026 season bowling will have a split/staggered season like several 
other IHSAA/IGHSAU sports. The IGHSAU season will start two weeks prior to the IHSAA 
season in late fall. This will result in both the State Qualifying Meets (SQMs) and State 
Tournaments being separate for girls/boys in 2025-2026. 
  
Split Season Scenario 

• Girls: Bowling practice starts the week of State Volleyball Championships. 

• Boys: Bowling practice starts the week of State Football Championships. 

 
Overall: Move one week earlier for girls & one week later for boys which results in a two-
week separation. 

• All competitions start one week after practice starts. 

• Boys State Bowling stays the same dates (M-T-W) after Boys Wrestling Tournament. 

• Girls State Bowling moves up two weeks to the (M-T-W) after Girls State Wrestling.  

 
 

 


